
Updated: June 2024 

NOTICE: Updated Link for Provincial Dyspepsia Primary Care Pathway.

As of June 2024 this pathway has moved to the provincial website for pathways: Alberta's Pathway Hub. 
It was also reviewed and revised under the auspices of the Digestive Health SCN in 2024, by a multi-
disciplinary team led by family physicians and gastroenterologists. 

Please go to: www.ahs.ca/assets/info/aph/if-aph-scn-dh-pathway-dyspepsia.pdf for the latest information. 

Note: This change is part of broader improvements aimed at simplifying access to clinical, referral, and 
patient pathways through a centralized platform, supported by a dedicated team for standardized 
development and maintenance across Alberta. 

Questions? albertapathways@ahs.ca

  digestivehealth.SCN@ahs.ca
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